THE CANNONS

MISSIONARIES TO NOVA SCOTIA, CANADA

Psalms 107:8 “Oh that men would praise the Lord
for His goodness ... to the children of men.”

March 2009

Dear Prayer Partners,

Burr-Burr! This has been a cold, snowy and icy winter. We have had ten snow and ice storms. Tonight we
are expecting our eleventh storm. As aresult of all of these storms, we have about three feet of snow and ice
in some parts of our yard. It just will not go away. Despite the extremely cold weather, our Christmas
program (which was directed by Carolyn) was well attended. We were blessed to have all of the children’s
parents, and some grandparents, there to hear the Christmas story and the Gospel of Jesus Christ. Most of the
children have received Jesus Christ as their Savior, while the parents have not. Please continue to pray for
them.

In January, our faithful church member, who was hospitalized after having a stroke, went home to be with
her Lord. Her funeral gave Joe an opportunity to preach to more than one hundred and ten people. Most of
those who attended were members of Dorothy’s family. She had seventeen children; eleven of them are still
living.

Little did we realize in February of 1989 that our Lord would bless Carolyn and me with the privilege of
serving Him for these twenty years. When we went to Majuro in the Marshall Islands that year, we had no
idea that we would also serve in the Federated States of Micronesia, on the Island of Yap and then have the
privilege to move here to Nova Scotia, Canada. Despite some difficulties, these were and continue to be the
best years of our lives.

To say thank you does not seem to be enough, so please know that Carolyn and I are praying for our Lord
Jesus Christ to bless you now and reward you in Heaven for your faithful prayers and support over the years.
We are looking forward to many more years of service, according to our Lord Jesus Christ’s will.

Your missionaries in Nova Scotia,

Joe and Carolyn Cannon

E mail address cannonyap@ Yah
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